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April 04, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR ; The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR by The Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU : The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

FROM - The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF ASSESSED AND / OR EVALUATED
CERTIFICATE OF STEWARDSHIP CONTRACT (CSC)
CENRO QUEZON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated March 30, 2023 from
CENRO Quezon, Palawan with 2 folders of evaluated/assessed CSC, for the 1% Quarter Cy
2023.

Per report, the said CENRO have evaluated forty (40) CSCs wherein sixteen
(16) are recommended for renewal and twenty four (24) recommended for cancellation due to
the following reasons to wit;

1. CSC areas is/are being sold by the holder

2. CSC areas falls within A & D lands
3. CSC areas are already titled

For information and record.

IZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS
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